
 

Informational Session on  

The Intracortical Visual Prosthesis Project 

 
Conducted By: The Illinois Institute of Technology &  

The Chicago Lighthouse 

Sponsored By: The National Institute of Health, Brain Initiative 

Come learn about an experimental device intended to restore 
visual perception for those who are blind.  Meet the 
researchers, learn about the intracortical visual prosthesis 
study and the device, and ask questions at this educational 
information event hosted at The Chicago Lighthouse for the 
Blind and Visually Impaired. 
 

Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 

Time: 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

Location: Beatrice C. Mayer Senior Center 
 

For more information and to reserve your spot please contact 
Patricia Rodriguez at 312.997.3672, or 
Patricia.Rodriguez@chicagolighthouse.org 


